Wesley Fong

From: Darlene Nakayama [dnakayama@palolohome.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 12:59 PM

To: ‘Wesley Fong'

Subject: RE: West Honolulu Rotary Club

How's this? Thanks for the invite.

Darlene Nakayama has a Bachelor’s and Master’s Degree in Nursing with over 35 years of nursing and administrative
experience. She has worked in intensive care, medical-surgical, rehabilitation, home health and long-term care. In
addition to being a licensed nursing home administrator, she is a certified rehabilitation registered nurse and a certified
care home operator.

As a nursing home administrator and CEO, for Palolo Chinese Home, she has obtained various licensures, certificate of
needs, Medicare and Medicaid Certification and just completed the construction of a 69-bed nursing home. The Palolo
Chinese Home provides hospice care, skilled and intermediate care, outpatient rehabilitation, adult residential care
home, expanded care, overnight respite, senior day care, doctors home visits, meals to g0, personal care and
information and referral services.

She has been on the Palolo Neighborhood Board for over 20 years.

Sincerely,

Darlene H. Nakayama, RN, MS, CRRN
Chief Executive Officer

Palolo Nursing and Rehab Center

From: Wesley Fong <wesleyf.fong@hawaiiantel.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 12:52 PM

To: 'darlene Nakayama' <dnakavama@palolohome.org>
Subject: West Honolulu Rotary Club

Darlene: To confirm your being our guest speaker on 24 January at 12 noon at the Plaza Club. Can you email me a short
bio? Tx, WES



